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          May 13, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Westview Parents and Guardians,  

 

 

I am writing to inform you about the recent administrative changes for next year.  As of July 

1, 2016, Carla Orr (currently principal of Ross Road) will join Kate Lechleiter as the 

administration team at Westview Elementary School. 

 

 

I feel honoured to have had the opportunity to work with the parent community over my six 

years at Westview as we grew our school population to our present enrollment of 240 

students. Westview is a friendly, welcoming and nurturing community.  

 

 

I have enjoyed sharing my passion of Music and Dance with the students at our celebrations, 

assemblies and during our choir classes and will miss this, especially our annual Bandstand 

performance. 

 

 

I have valued our partnership with the community groups such as North Shore 

Neighbourhood House, Big Buddies/Brothers, North Shore Restorative Justice Society, and 

Edible Gardens, One to One Literacy for they enhance our students’ learning experiences and 

enrich the learning environment. 

 

 

Lastly, I feel fortunate to have worked with such a dedicated and committed school staff that 

cares about each student’s academic and social emotional learning and needs.   

 

I wish all of the Westview Community the best in the years ahead.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Barbara Leigh 
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Bulletin for Friday, May 13, 2016 
 

Important Reminders! 

 

 

Tuesday, May 17 – Handsworth Track and Field   

Qualification Meet (8:00 – 12:00) Parents are 

responsible for arranging transportation to and from 

this meet or arranging for rides with other parents.  

 

Friday, May 20 – Curriculum Implementation Day – 

Students do not attend 

 

Monday, May 23 – Victoria Day. School is closed. 

 

Tuesday, May 24 – School Panorama and Class Photos 
                                

 
 

  


